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Hello Everyone, 
Well, we have had another fun packed term here at St James’.  We have managed to 
have lots of events run alongside our learning.  Back in February we celebrated our 
NSPCC Number Day, which was a great success. We also took part in Safer Internet 
day and had a wonderful Valentines disco. Thank you to everyone for a wonderful 
World Book day, the children’s costumes were amazing this year and I know they all 
enjoyed their book day activities in class.  The Life Education van came to visit, which 
all children had the opportunity to take part in. We also raised money and awareness 
for the Ukraine appeal and Red Nose Day. Thank you to Mrs Ainsworth for organising 
all of our charity events. Year 4 also enjoyed a fantastic Roman visit to Ribchester, 
they were excellent role models for our school and received lots of public praise for 
their enthusiasm and behaviour for learning. Upper KS2 also took part in Primary 
Futures Gender Stereotypes Classroom chat. The children had many interesting 
questions and it widened their horizons for their own futures. Our whole school have 
just completed their Enterprise experiences, thank you to all who have supported 
them by buying a whole range of products that the children have made and put on 
sale. We have various sporting events over the term that a range of children have 
taken part in and they have all done our school and themselves proud.  Year 3 and 4 
have ended our Spring term with their wonderful performance of the Easter Story,  I 
hope that you all enjoyed it as much as we did.  

Church
Over the term Rev Rebecca has continued to visit school 
and lead worship.  In May our new Urban Evangelist will be 
starting and I am sure we will all welcome Kevin into our 
school and community.  2 Members of Worship Team came 
with me to the Worship Conference this term and from 
that they then worked with Lower Darwen St James to 
create 3 joint worship activities. Millie in Year 4, joined 
Lower Darwen in their school for one of their worships, 
which showed great courage. The whole Worship team at 
our school led a fantastic worship and I know they are 
looking forward to their next one.

Dates for your Diary-
School starts – 19/4/22
May Day - 2/5/22
SATs– 9/5/22
Yr6 Residential – 25-27/5/22
Sports Afternoon - 25/5/22
Queen’s Jubilee Celebrations- 27/5/22
Break up for half term – 27/5/22

Final Note –
A huge thank you for your continued 
support and I hope that you all have a 
fabulous Easter break!


